
10 December 2024 
 
Ariana Muca 
City of Aurora Planning Department 
1515 E Alameda Pkwy 
Aurora, CO 80012 

Re: Windler – 56th Ave ISP Amendment (CN 2021-6037-01) 

Dear City of Aurora Planning Department:    

Attached you will find updated sheets for Windler – 56th Ave ISP Amendment wherein boulders, 

trees, and shrubs have been removed from the emergency spillway. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Craig Vickers 

cc: 

Attachments      

 

 


